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Class 4

This week in Year 4, we have had another wonderful week.

In Science, the children experimented with circuits and electrical components, working together to
make a bulb light up and a propeller spin.

During English lessons, they have been developing their story plans and will be writing their final
draft this Friday.

On Tuesday, the children made delicious lemon drizzle cupcakes. I'm not sure how many made it
home! :-)

In Maths, the children worked very hard to develop their understanding of fractions as well as
consolidating their understanding of times tables.

Well done Year 4!


